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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Ewan and Mollie 

Class 2 

Elliot and Sebastian 

Class 3 

Layla and Fatema 

Class 4 

Tobias and Harlen 

Class 5 

Asiyah and Mohammad 

Class 6 

Mia and Jack 

Nursery 

Raman and Harvey 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 29th September 2023 

It was really good to welcome parents in school this week for the 
Phonics Information Session and our new Family Learning English 
Course. 
On Tuesday we had a visit from Charlotte from Brilliant 

Brushers. The Reception and older nursery children really enjoyed 
showing her how well they are doing with brushing their teeth.  

Please make 
sure your 

child’s clothes, 
shoes, coat and 

PE kit are 
named. A 
number of items have 

already gone missing or 
been muddled up and it is 
much easier to sort out 
when items are labelled. 

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40   
£2 per day 

More information from the 
office. Please come to the 

main front door for 
Breakfast Club. 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
show that everyone has 

a right to learn. 

Next week’s word…. 
 

itch / scratch 

Attendance 
Whole School– 94.54% 
Class 1— 93.53% 
Class 2— 98.99% 
Class 3— 91.28% 
Class 4— 96.67% 
Class 5— 86.36% 
Class 6— 98.59% 
 

Lates = 9 

Lost Learning = 49 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 2 

Thursday 5th October 

8:50—10:30am 

Macmillan Cake Sale 
Sunshine House  

(in the Rainbow Garden) 
More information on the next page. 

 
 
 
 

After school—Cake sale open to all 
parents  

Thursday 5th October 

(menu change) 

American day 
The children in school have voted for a special themed dinner day. They chose 
between ‘American’, ‘Indian’ and ‘Italian’. ‘American’ had the most votes so the 

menu will be….. 

burger or hot dog 
vegetarian burger or vegetarian hotdog 

served with fries 
mini-doughnuts and ice cream 

Don’t forget—school dinners are free for all full time 

children in school 

‘Nearly New’ uniform shop 
Skirts, trousers, dresses, jumpers, polo shirts are all 

available at the main office.  



Supervision       
Please can we remind parents that 
children remain your responsibility 
before and after school & nursery 
sessions. Children must stay with 

parents at all times. 

Introduction to 
English Skills  

(for speakers of other languages) 
 

Every Wednesday until  
Wednesday 13th December 

9-11:30am 
It’s not too late to join! 

 

-improve your English skills 
-support your child’s learning 
-free course 
-free childcare  

More information  
from Mrs Campbell 

Starting School  

September 2024 
 

If you have a child born between  

1st September 2019  

and 31st August 2020  
you must apply online at 

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions  
There are no paper application forms. 

 

Even if your child is in our 

nursery you must apply online by 

15th January 2024 
If you have any questions or do not 
have access to the internet please 

talk to the office. 
 

 

Parents of Year 2 children need 

to apply for Junior School using 

the same online system.  

Need help with housing, 

fuel costs, landlords or 

the cost of living? 
Telford & Wrekin Council offer lots of 

support for residents. You can find 
links to helpful information on our 
website on the ‘Early Help’ page in 

the ‘Parents’ section.  

Every Thursday  

9– 10:30 am 
Join us in the Sunshine House (in 
the Rainbow Garden) for a warm 

drink, relaxed conversation and a spot of light gardening for those who 
would like to join in. Everyone welcome.  

Reading at home 
Now that start of year assessments have been completed, children in school 

are bringing books home to read. We know that regular reading to an 
adult can support children to make fantastic progress with learning to read, 
and becoming fluent readers. Please encourage your child to read regularly 

at home so they can collect their prizes in school. We expect children to 
read at home at least 3 times per week. If you 

have any questions about reading at home 
then please talk to your child’s teacher or 

contact the office who will pass a message to 
your child’s teacher.  


